Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Planning Application Fee Refunds
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I am writing to request information regarding planning application refunds within your council jurisdiction.
Please provide a list (in Excel format) of all planning applications submitted from 12th September 2024 to the most recent data available where no decision was made within the statutory period (26 weeks for major applications and 16 weeks for non-major applications), unless a longer period has/had been agreed in writing between the applicant and the Local Authority, and no refund of fees has been made to date.
Requested Columns:
1. Planning application reference

2. Applicant name

3. Site address

4. Valid date

5. Planning application fee paid (£)

6. Decision due date

7. Actual decision date

8. No. of days to decision

9. The decision (e.g., approved, refused, etc.)

10. Extension of time/Planning performance agreement in writing (Yes or No)

11. Refund (Yes or No)

12. Eligible for Refund (Yes or No) (Based on statutory decision deadlines: 16 weeks for non-major applications and 26 weeks for major applications)

13. Withdrawn (Yes or No)

14. Proposal description

Please provide the information in chronological (date) ord
Answer:
This letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR, because in accordance with Section 21 of the FOIA and Regulation 6(1)(b) of the EIR, the information is publicly accessible to applicants via the Council’s website.

The information requested is published on the Council’s FOIA disclosure log:
foia-32818.doc
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
